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Comments: Golden Peak Vail Colorado 

 

Mr. Forgensi,

 

I am concerned by the continued deforestation of  public lands for recreation facilities benefitting Vail Resorts in

this area. This land is already in use by hikers and people in the area who enjoy the views of our beautiful

forests. It is also in use by the creatures who call it home. 

 

I oppose the privatization of our public lands in this way. Vail Resorts in Vail Colorado encompasses thousands

of acres already. They could convert some of their many existing ski runs to accommodate their needs without

imposing further on more public land. 

 

Please vote against Vail Resorts takeover of the proposed land in Vail Colorado. 

 

Sincerely,

Sherrie Schaeffer

281-642-5220

 

 


